
Dear County Council,  

We are the Kids Against Plastic Green Team at Mapperley Plains Primary School. We are 

trying to get rid of as much single use plastic in our school, as we can. We’ve already 

managed to replace our plastic cups with reusable ones and we’ve replaced milk cartons and 

straws for reusuable bottles and larger containers (that are recycled) and might consider 

changing to glass bottles in the future. As part of our attempt to become a Plastic Clever 

School, we did an audit and found out that we use over 350 yoghurt pots every week! We 

would like to see if it’s possible to deliver larger yoghurt pots to the school instead of the 

little ones. The kitchen staff will then scoop out the yoghurt into reusable bowls that can be 

washed. The larger pots will then be recycled or used for art projects. Please, please, please 

consider helping us to achieve our goal in helping the community and saving the planet. We 

look forward to hearing back from you with good news.  

Yours Sincerely, Robyn, Chloe, Saphea, Agnes, Freya, Nina, Georgia and Mrs Meek. 

 
Thank you for your mail, 
 
I am so impressed with the Kids Against Plastic Green Team at Mapperley Plains Primary School! 
Well done on the changes you have made to date. 
 
I will look at a larger yoghurt pot for yours and all schools, however to complete this change I would 
require help from a student council or Kids Against Plastic Green Team, to look at the new products 
with me for sustainability and taste. Do you think this could be something you can help me with? I 
will put my e-mail and contact telephone numbers at the end of my e-mail for yourselves and Mrs 
Meek to contact me and make arrangements for me to come into your school with yoghurt samples. 
 
Please be assured we want to help communities and help save the planet with you and for you 
 
Really looking forward to meeting such superstars and supporting you in any way we can 
Kindest regards 
 

Donna 
 


